

Shri Guru Govindsinghji College (B.J.),

Malegaon Road, Nanded.

(Affiliated to Swami Ramanand Teerth Marathwada University, Nanded)

Principal: Dr. Vikas Limbaji Kadam (Ph. D. MA(MCJ), NET, PGDEMSFP]

Website www.sqqs.org.in Cell No.: 9325365666 E-mail: kdm.vks@qmail.com

Code:742

Date: 27-07-2019

To.

Prof. Riyazuddin Syed

Dr. Zakir Hussain College of Education.

Mhaismal Road, Khultabad.

Dear Sir,

On behalf of Shri Guru Govind Singhji College (B.J.), Malegaon Road, Nanded, I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to you for your valuable contribution as a speaker at the workshop on "Health is Wealth" held on July 27, 2019.

We greatly appreciate the time and effort you invested in preparing for the workshop, as well as your willingness to share your knowledge with us. Your participation has helped us achieve the objectives of the event, and we look forward to the possibility of collaborating with you on future initiatives.

Once again, thank you for your invaluable contribution. We hope to have the pleasure of working with you again soon.

Warm regards,

Principal Shri Gura Govindsinghji College (B.J.) Malegaon Road, Nanded.